
PLACE OF GOD
THE WAITING

10AM – 3PMONLINE WED 21st OCT

A Parish Quiet Day

Places are limited to 15.
TO ATTEND THE EVENT: Register Here 
A link will be sent to you to give you access to the  day

For more information contact Fiona  
01737 212920 curate@norkwithburghheath.com

“….those who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength,
they shall mount up with wings like eagles, they shall run 
and not be weary, they shall walk and not faint.” 

Isaiah 40:31

As social distancing and the ongoing restrictions continue, what 
are you waiting for?  

Come to take some time to be quiet.  To find some new ways of 
understanding ourselves in relation to God as we enter into THE 
WAITING PLACE OF GOD.

Whether you are unsure of the next step or have a clear sense of away 
forward, this quiet day on zoom will provide an opportunity to 
nurture your spiritual wellbeing.

With two short talks, a guided meditation and time to reflect on 
what God might be saying to you as an individual, the day will 
provide time to wait with God.

Book your place by Wednesday 14th October.

https://forms.gle/2XSrHnZWhu4Fwz888
mailto:curate@norkwithburghheath.com

